February 2023 SPARKS

The February 2023 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio
Society, is attached.
The TARS Feb meeting will be the annual banquet 5:30pm at Golden Corral We will have
a special election to fill the open board member( seat.

All members should have received a ballot via email. Please bring your ballot to the
banquet or mail it following the instructions on the ballot.

REMINDER!!! Membership Dues were due in January and are now past due A 2023
membership form(is attached( to this email.

Are you sometimes( bored0 with the hobby? Check out the attached Amateur Radio
Activity List and see how many you can do this year.

For the latest news, check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net on the 146.79 repeater, at 8:00
pm every Wednesday.




